
                                                                         

 
Dear Parents/Carers             9th November 2016 

 

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER 
 

On Wednesday 14th December we will be having our Christmas Lunch. The whole school 

come together to celebrate Christmas and enjoy traditional crackers and carols playing. 

 

If your child would like to have a cooked Christmas Lunch then please complete and return 

the slip below no later than Monday 21st November.  Please bring your payment of £2.20 

to the school office or pay via Parentmail.  If your child already has a school lunch we still 

need a completed form with their meal choice.  We do have to keep to this deadline for 

catering purposes and cannot accept any meals after this date. Children having packed 

lunch will join us in the Dining Hall. 

 

Christmas Lunch Menu  

        

British Roast Turkey with Stuffing 

Or 

Quorn Festival Parcel (v) 

                                  (served with seasonal Vegetables, Roast Potatoes and Gravy) 

 

Decorated Christmas Biscuit 

Yours sincerely        

 

Sandra Pateman 

School Office 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

School Christmas Lunch – 14th December 

 

I would like my child to have the Christmas lunch on Wednesday 14th December 

 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________Class: _______________ 

 

________ My child would like to have the Turkey Christmas option. 

 

________ My child would like to have the Vegetarian Christmas option.  

 

I enclose payment of £2.20  

 

I will pay via Parentmail 

 

My Child normally has school dinners 

 
  
  
  
 

Headteacher 
Mr Adam Samson BA (QTS) NPQH 

Godalming Junior School 
Hallam Road 

Godalming 
Surrey 

GU7 3HW 
  

Tel: 01483 421597 
  

Email: info@godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

 


